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MAC BRADY ASSOCNTES, INC.
MBA_____

309 West Hillgrove Avenue, LaGrange, IL 60525 * (708) 579-1313 FAX (708) 354-1320
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March 14,1994

Mr. Peter J. Lee, Ph.D.
Materials Licensing Section
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

,

t

Region III
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle IL 60532-4351

RE: 12-24867-01

Dear Mr. Lee:

On Febmary 7,1994,I sent you a letter with a check to amend license condition # 2 and #
10 to read with our new address. I thought that it may be important that you receive a
letter from the owner of the building stating that he is aware and approves of the storage
of radioactive material here at 309 W. Hillgrove Avenue, La Grange IL. He has also
been given a diagram showing where the gauge (s)is being stored within the premises.

Please note that all radioactive material (two roof gauges) have been removed from our
old office at the La Grange Professional Building,110 N. La Grange Road, La Grange IL
60525.

I hope that this satisfies all the requirements. Thank you.

Sincere}y, ,
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Salidra S. Barrows'
Radiation Safety Officer

Enclosures - Letter from owner of property in duplicate
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March 3,1994

Mr. Peter J.12e, Ph.D.
Materials Licensing Section
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle IL 60532-4351

RE: Storage of a nuclear survey gauge at 309 W. Hillgrove Avenue, La Grange IL

Dear Mr. Lee:

1, owner of the property located at 309 W. Hillgrove Avenue, La Grange IL, mn fully
aware that the company of Mac Brady Associates, Inc., wants to store a gauge that
surveys moisture content in roofs and that it does contain a nuclear source. I understand
that this is a contained source and poses no threat to the environment or to any persons.

I have received a map of the location of the gauge within the office. I understand that the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, the State of Illinois-Nuclear Division, the Fim
Chief of La Grange and the Police Chief of La Grange have all been notified.

Themfore, I am aware of the storage and give my approval.

Sincerely, ,

Act *M

Jerry J. Ilurjan
13URCOR Properties
26 S. La Grange Road
La Grange IL 60525
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